
 

 

 

 

 

Thank you!  

 

Blue Dragon is proud to be a partner of The Pure Collective. Your support since 

2013 has given Vietnamese kids in crisis a chance to find freedom from slavery and 

exploitation, and to rebuild their lives in safety.  

Blue Dragon works with children and young people who have been victims of 

human trafficking or are homeless. As an Australian charity, we rely on support 

from people who share our belief that every child has a right to freedom and care, 

so that they can grow and thrive. Since we started, we have rescued over 800 

people from slavery in brothels, forced marriages, and sweatshops, and helped 

more than 500 street children be reunited with their families.  

The Pure Collective has worked with us since 2013 to fund both the rescues of 

trafficked children and pay for their care as they recover from trauma. This includes 

psychological counselling, accommodation, medical treatment, and legal advocacy. 

Your donations over the years have given kids a chance they would otherwise have 

never had – a chance to just be kids.  

THANK YOU to all who are part of the Pure Collective for believing in a better world. 

I am excited to keep working with you to make every day a safe day for the 

children of Vietnam.  

Sincerely,  

 

Michael Brosowski 

Founder and CEO  

Blue Dragon Children’s Foundation 

March 28, 2019 

 




